
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
DEPUTY MINISTER TSHWETE TO DELIVER THE CLOSING ADDRESS AT 
THE GENDER CONFERENCE 

06 NOVEMBER 2014 

Deputy Minister Pamela Tshwete of the Department of Water and Sanitation will deliver the 

closing address at the inaugural Gender, Water and Sanitation Conference currently 

underway in East London, Eastern Cape. The conference started on Monday 3 November 

and will end tomorrow, Friday 7 November.   

 

The conference was hosted by the Water Research Commission of South Africa, in 

partnership with the Department of Water and Sanitation of South Africa, African Ministers’ 

Council on Water (AMCOW), Southern African Development Community (SADC) and the 

Women for Water Partnership.   

 

The outcomes of the conference, directed by AMCOW strategy on gender and water with its 

seven key themes, together with the Ministerial Declaration on ratification by the broad 

AMCOW membership, are meant to a real difference to the lives of poor women and men on 

the African continent.  

 

The closing address will be part of the closing plenary. 

All media are invited. 

 

Details of the plenary are as follows: 

Date: 7 November 2014 
Venue: East London ICC 
Time: 08h00 – 14h00 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
For more information contact: 

• Phaki Hobongwana: 076 460 2909 

• Sputnik Ratau: 082 874 2942 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 

 


